Re: CS251 - Who should I contact?

```
Raouf Boutaba
Fri 7/28/2023 7:10 AM
To:Richard Mann <mannr@uwaterloo.ca>
Cc:Mark Giesbrecht < mwg@uwaterloo.ca>
Dear Professor Mann.
Unless decided otherwise based on the outcome of the scheduled meetings with you in
August, your teaching assignment in F23 stands.
Best regards
Raouf
> On Jul 27, 2023, at 5:25 PM, Richard Mann <mannr@uwaterloo.ca> wrote:
        July 27 2023
>
>
> Dear Professor Boutaba, Chair,
> CC: Mark Giesbrecht, Dean,
>
> Dear Raouf,
> I just received the email below. Will you please update the records to include the new
instructor(s).
>
>
>
> From: [redacted] <>
> Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 12:12 PM
> To: Richard Mann
> Subject: CS251 - Who should I contact?
> Dear Prof. Mann,
> I can't register for CS251 online; it says there are not enough slots / they are reserved
for other people.
> I am a CS major who fulfills all the prerequisites and want to take this course alongside
CS241 (I am already registered for this course)
> I saw on your website that you are no longer teaching it - who should I contact
instead?
> Sincerely,
> [redacted]
```

1 of 1 7/28/23, 13:29